
 

#Reclaim SA 
Movement Responds to Ongoing 
Technological Challenges and 
Member Privacy Concerns 
 
In light of recent and ongoing technological disruptions, we, #ReclaimSA Youth Movement, 
are issuing this urgent advisory to all participants, supporters, and stakeholders involved in 
our communications platforms. 
 
We have identified potential vulnerabilities across several of our digital channels. As a 
precautionary measure, we strongly advise all members to safeguard their personal 
information. This includes refraining from using real names, identifiable profile pictures, or 
any personally identifiable information on public or semi-public platforms such as Discord or 
other group communication tools. 

Member Safety First 
This advisory is not simply procedural: it is a fundamental aspect of our risk management 
strategy. The safety and privacy of our members remain our highest priority. We remind all 
participants that the internet is not a secure space, and it is crucial to remain vigilant, not just 
within our channels, but in all digital interactions. 

On Government Awareness and Inaction 
Individuals within government structures may be aware of our movement. We affirm our 
belief that silence in the face of injustice is complicity. However, we remain committed to 
peaceful advocacy, civic engagement, and the lawful expression of democratic rights. Any 
attempts to suppress or silence our voices only affirm the necessity of our mission. 

Legal Standing and Public Relations Measures 
As an organisation committed to lawful activism, we affirm that all internal communications 
and actions are carried out in accordance with legal frameworks governing freedom of 
expression, association, and privacy. Our Risk Management and Legal Advisory Teams are 
actively engaged in ensuring the protection of all members from targeted surveillance, 
harassment, or legal reprisal. 
 
We have established public relations protocols and legal response mechanisms to support 
any individual who may be subject to undue pressure or unlawful action in relation to their 

 



 
involvement in the movement. If you feel unsafe or targeted, we urge you to contact our Risk 
Management Unit immediately. 
 
Let this serve as a reminder:  
We are united. 
We are informed. 
We will not be intimidated into silence. 
 

Issued by #ReclaimSA Youth Movement  

Secretary General  

Philani Qwabe 

 

ENQUIRIES: 

Lindani Hlongwane 

Deputy President, #ReclaimSA Youth Movement.  

0672772945 
 
 


	#Reclaim SA 
	Movement Responds to Ongoing Technological Challenges and Member Privacy Concerns 
	Member Safety First 
	On Government Awareness and Inaction 
	Legal Standing and Public Relations Measures 


